
MEMORANDUM 

Date: October 20, 2020  

To: All residents, families & team members 

From: Cherie Powers, Executive Director 

Subject: Path Forward Community Update  

Since our communication on Friday, we completed our testing of residents and team members for 
COVID-19. Today we received test results back and an additional two residents have tested positive 
for the virus. Those residents and their families have been notified, and everyone is doing well. We 
did not have any additional team members test positive for the virus.  

As a precaution, we are enforcing our current quarantine until October 29. As a reminder, until this 
day, we will be following the below procedures:  

 All residents must quarantine in their apartment and The Legacy will provide all necessary
services including meals, mail delivery and virtual programming

 Care and assistance will continue to be provided as normal

 All team members will utilize full PPE including N95 or KN95 masks, goggles, gowns and gloves

 Symptom screening will continue for residents and staff daily

 No in-person visitation will be permitted, this includes families accessing an apartment by way
of a first floor patio

 Virtual visits can be scheduled at https://www.signupgenius.com/go/legacyvirtualvisits

 End of life visits will be accommodated and approved by myself or Director of Nursing, Lisa
Ramsey

 Any deliveries must be left outside the front entrance

 We will regularly disinfect surfaces throughout the community including the kitchen and care
bases

I am grateful for the full cooperation of residents, families and The Legacy team over the next couple 
of weeks. I am confident if we all do our best adhering to the above guidelines, we can slow the 
spread of the virus throughout the community and start the reopening process again.  

As a reminder, all updates can be found online at www.thelegacyatnorthaugusta.org/pathforward. 
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